
ASSAM UNIVERSITY: SILCHAR 

NOTICE 

It is for information of all concerned that, as per the Ordinance on MPhil & PhD 
Degrees 2017, the data of Research Scholars must reach to the Research & Fellowship 
Cell within a week of completion of admission process for issuing unique enrollment 
number. All HODs are hereby requested to provide the data of PhD admission for the ycar 

2022 in the prescribed format (copy attached) both in soft and hard form on or before 
15/01/2023. 

The soft copy may please be sent to sandip.versity@gmail.com 

The hard copy, duly signed by the HOD and Dean may please be forwarded to the 
office of the Registrar. 

Registrar 
0.01.2023 AURW-13/02R/25/2023 

Copy to: 
1. P.S. to VC, AUS for his kind information of Vice Chanccllor. 
2. The Pro Vice ChancelloryAUDC for information and necessary action please. 
3. All Deans of Schools, AUS for information and necessary action please. 
4. All Heads of PG Departments, AUSIAUDC for necessary action please. 
5. Director, Computer Centre, AUS for uploading the notice along with prescribed 

format in the University website please. 
6. File 

To12-

Section Officer (R&F) 
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